
LARGE TILE LEVELING SYSTEM
Using Tiling Wedges and Spacing Straps.
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For more information or to order products visit www.constructionplastics.co.nz

Place the spacing straps in
between the tiles as you 
lay them.  The foot of the 
strap is designed to sit 
under the tile edges 
immersed in the mortar.

Once the tiles and spacing 
straps are in place and the 
correct spacing has been 
obtained; slide the wedge 
through the cut-out in the 
straps.

While the mortar is still 
wet, (using your hand or a 
clamping tool) press the 
wedge firmly through the 
strap until the two tile 
surfaces are flush.

Once the mortar has dried 
you can simply break off 
the upright section of the 
straps by a kick of your 
boot or using a mallet. The 
wedges can be reused.


